
OROMIA DEVELOPMENT ASSOCIATION 

ARSI BRANCH Date: 2009-03-24 

 

 

To OLPCorps Organizers 

Oromia Development Association (ODA) was established in March 1993 

as a non-profit making indigenous NGO with a vision to see oromia 

free from poverty and backwardness having a mission to contribute to 

sustainable development of oromia, focusing primarily on the rural 

community. ODA is working in collaboration with different levels of 

education offices, teachers training colleges and stakeholders. 

Currently ODA has four projects. Out of which, one of our project 

named, ”Basic Non-formal education” project is much related to your 

OLPCORPs project  proposed by your candidate team members(Dagmawi 

S. Tesfa  & Demerew K. Tesfaye) to improve the literacy rate. 

Your project helps us to improve alternative basic child education 

between the age of 7 and 15. 

Therefore, by taking our mission with your candidate team proposal 

in to consideration, we are ready to fully support the OLPCORPs 

project.  As your team members request, we are ready to provide the 

following supports to the project. 

1. To provide secured store for laptops, server, accessories and 

other materials belongs to OLPCORPs team related to the project 

in our main office Addis Ababa and Branches. 

2. To provide transportation for two persons and 230Kg from Addis 

Ababa to the selected location (Oromia Development Association 

Asri Branch, Asella city). 

3. To organize meetings between your team, teachers and community 

representatives. Even if children’s will be on summer break 

during your team arrival, we will create environment with the 

community representatives, schools and children for the team to 

provide a tutor to them. 

4. Arrange and provide facilities such as classrooms, desks, benches 

and office furniture’s for your representatives of OLPCORPs team. 

5. We will take the responsibility to follow up and monitor for the 

sustainability of the project after August. 

ODA wishes all the best for your team and also a success to OLPCORPs 

project. We would like to inform you that our office is open for any 

kind of questions regarding our support. 

 

With Regards, 

Azalech Ketsela 

Head of Administration and Finance  

Tel:  00251223311071, e-mail: azalechkt2001@yahoo.com 

 


